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Katie Besha 
Phone: 202.373.6000 
Fax: 202.373.6001 
catherine.wang@bingham.com 
danielle.burt@bingham.com 
katie.besha@bingham.com 

July 2, 2009 

VIA IBFS 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
c/o Natek, Inc. 
236 Massachusetts Avenue, NE 
Suite 110 
Washington, DC 20002 
 
Re:  Request to Withdraw Requests for Special Temporary Authority 

for International Section 214 Transfer Applications 
    
Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On May 15, 2009 Primus Telecommunications, Inc. (ITC-T/C-20090515-00226), Least 
Cost Routing, Inc. (ITC-T/C-20090515-00224), and The St Thomas and San Juan 
Telephone Company (ITC-T/C-20090515-00227) (collectively, “Licensees” or 
“Applicants”) filed applications for a transfer of control and requested that the 
Commission take action on or before July 1, 2009.  On May 22, 2009, Applicants filed 
Requests for Special Temporary Authority, in the event that the applications could not be 
granted as requested. The applications appeared on Public Notice on June 5, 2009 
(Report No. TEL-01365S) and were granted effective June 19, 2009 (Report No. TEL-
01369). 

By this letter, Applicants respectfully request withdrawal of the Requests for Special 
Temporary Authority, designated as ITC-STA-20090522-00238, ITC-STA-20090522-
00239 and ITC-STA-20090522-00240. 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
/s/ Danielle Burt 
 
Catherine Wang 
Danielle Burt 
Katie Besha 


